
Note to Small Entities (Including Small Business and Not-For-Profits) 
Regarding Perceived Retaliation by DHSS 

The Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS) prohibits its employees from engaging in 
retaliatory acts against small entities (see the department's administrative policy 11.29).  If you are a 
small entity and you believe you have been subjected to retaliation by a DHSS employee, contact the 
department via e-mail at mailto:info@dhss.mo.gov. 

http://www.dhss.mo.gov/TopicsA-Z/NonRetaliationPolicy.pdf
mailto:info@dhss.mo.gov

